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	    SAFETY BULLETIN



Notification: Bicycles, Skateboards, Scooters and In-Line Skates

Bicycles, Skateboards, Scooters and In-Line Skates
For everyone’s safety - this is a reminder that Bicycles, Skateboards, Scooters and In-Line Skates must not be ridden, worn or used:

· Inside any of the buildings or tunnels on campus

· On any campus building plaza or patio

· On any steeply sloped sidewalk or pathway on campus grounds including the pathwayts eas of the Students’ Union Building to University Hall

· On the Athletic Field Track

For more information please see the University Policy at: 
https://uleth.sharepoint.com/sites/Policy/Policies/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FPolicy%2FPolicies%2FBicycles%2C%20Skateboards%2C%20Scooters%2C%20Rollerblades%20%26%20In%2DLine%20Skates%5FJanuary%2014%2C%202004%2Epdf&parent=%2Fsites%2FPolicy%2FPolicies&p=true&slrid=c6df6d9e-50af-6000-02d7-33164afa2d34
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CAMPUS SAFETY – Safety Services








www.uleth.ca/risk-and-safety-services/
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